CLT Y OF

URBANA

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED CITY COUNCIL
MEETING

The regular City Council meeting scheduled for Tuesday, January 2, 2018, has been
rescheduled for Monday, January 8, 2018, at 7:00pm, in the Urbana City Council
Chambers, 400 South Vine Street, Urbana, Illinois.

Charles A. Smyth
City Clerk

Persons with disabilities needing special services or accommodations for this meeting should contact the City of Urbana's
Americans with Disabilities Coordinator at 384-2466 or TTY at 384-2447



